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        Gillette City Council Work Session Meeting, July 24, 2018 

 

 

Council Proceedings    July 24, 2018     6:00 p.m. 

 

A Work Session Meeting of the City Council was held on Tuesday the 24th day of July 2018. 

 

Present were Councilmen Carsrud, Kuntz, Lundvall, Montgomery, Neary, and Mayor Carter-King; 

Administrator Davidson; Attorney Reyes; Directors Cole, Henderson, Hloucal and Wilde; Managers 

Palazzari and Toscana; and City Clerk Abelseth. 

 

Warm Up Items 

Councilman Kuntz requested that staff look at additional street lights on the Burma Road Extension; 

Councilman Montgomery thanked City Arborist Clements and the Parks Division for their work on the 

monument that was erected at Dalbey Park. He also thanked City Planner Sanders and GIS Manager 

Mayfield for their efforts on packets created for the proposal of the VA State Home - Skilled Nursing 

Facility. 

 

Gillette Regional Water Supply Project Update 

Utilities Director Cole provided a power point presentation of background and history, City concerns 

and staff recommendations regarding the Gillette Regional Water Supply Project. Administrator 

Davidson addressed concerns raised in social media and the press regarding eminent domain, 

reclamation, and DEQ claims. 

 

The Mayor opened into a question and comment period. Joey & Janet Kanode, Jerry Means, Moorcroft 

Councilmen Dick Claare and Paul Smoot, Bill Fortner, Senator Driskill, Zannie Driskill,  

Representative Hans Hunt, Matthew Wood, Zeke Zebroski, and Commission Chair Christensen asked 

questions and provided comments regarding the Gillette Regional Water Supply Project.   

 

Executive Session 

Councilman Montgomery made a motion to move into an Executive Session to discuss litigation and 

real estate; seconded by Councilman Lundvall. All voted aye. The motion carried. 

 

Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Council, the meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.  

 

 

       ___________________________________ 

       Louise Carter-King, Mayor 

 

(S E A L) 
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______________________________  

Karlene Abelseth, City Clerk   
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